
  

 

 

 

Asylum Migration and Integration Fund for the Return of 

Third Country Nationals 

 

 

Extension of Call for Applications 2016 

 

The Repatriation Unit of the Irish Naturalisation and Immigration Service as the 

Delegated Authority for Asylum Migration and Integration Fund, is inviting 

applications for projects focusing on the voluntary return of third country nationals.  

Applicants should have demonstrable experience and expertise in working with third 

country nationals and must be in a position to carry out the project in Ireland. 

 

The Repatriation Unit of the Irish Naturalisation and Immigration Service as the 

Delegated Authority for Asylum Migration and Integration Fund, has decided to 

extend the deadline for receipt of applications by 3 weeks. 

 

Details of the types of actions that are eligible are available in the Programme 

Guidelines which, along with the Application Form, are now available from the 

Department's website (www.justice.ie) 

 

 Please submit completed application form in Hard Copy to the address below. 

  

Information meetings for applicants will take place in the Department's offices in 

Burgh Quay shortly after applications have been received and analysed.  

 

Completed applications must be sent to: 

 

The Asylum Migration and Integration Fund 

Repatriation (Arrangements) Unit 

Irish Naturalisation and Immigration Service 

Department of Justice and Equality 

13-14 Burgh Quay 

Dublin 2 

 

 

 

The closing date for applications is 12 p.m. on Thursday 15
th

  December, 2016 
 

 

 

 

http://www.justice.ie)/

